
Corby Business Academy  
 
Year 7 

 

6th September 2023 

 

Dear Year 7 Students, Parents and Carers, 

 

Firstly, and most importantly, we hope you are safe and well and had a great summer holiday. 

It was fantastic to see all our new starters this morning for the beginning of their exciting journey with us. 

To aid transition, and we appreciate maybe a few adult nerves, we have always allowed parents or carers to 

accompany students to the Academy entrance doors for the first day. We have always been happy to support 

you in this. 

From tomorrow (Thursday 7th September) onwards, please can we request that you use the top car park for 

dropping off and collecting – this will prevent congestion in the mornings and afternoons, as well as help with 

safeguarding or potential Health & Safety risks. 

Please don’t worry; staff have been allocated duties and will be greeting / supporting students as they arrive at 

the Academy – both outside and inside the building. 

We look forward to seeing everyone tomorrow. 

 

Your sincerely 

 
Mr S. Underwood 

Principal 


